
MEDIA ADVISORY 

OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 

 

Date/Time: March 23, 2018 at 11:12 a.m. 

Location: 7500 West Glenrosa Avenue 

Officer:    51 year old male, 24 years of service 

Suspect: 22 year old male 

 

On March 23, 2018, at 11:12 a.m., officers responded to a call of a burglary from 

vehicle. The first officer arrived on scene and contacted the suspect who was pacing in 

the street and acting agitated.  The officer exited the police vehicle and noticed that the 

suspect was holding something in his hand and realized that it was a knife. The second 

arrived and both officers began talking with the suspect.   

The suspect continued to act agitated and was now displaying the knife with the blade 

extended.  The suspect refused commands to drop the knife.  Officers deployed the 

Taser, with no effect. The Taser used two additional times, again with no effect. The 

suspect, armed with the knife, began to approach the officers. An officer fired one round 

at the suspect, stopping the threat.  The suspect was taken to a hospital where he was 

pronounced deceased.  There were no injuries to officers.  A knife was recovered at the 

scene. 
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Public Affairs Bureau 
 


